
Public Notice  
Road closure  
 

October 11, 2023 

 
Forkes Road closed between Brookfield Road and South Koabel Road 

for roadside ditching 
 
Beginning Wednesday, October 11, 2023, the City of Port Colborne will close Forkes Road between 
Brookfield Road and South Koabel Road for approximately 10 to 15 days, weather permitting. 

This closure will take place during the hours of 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. to accommodate roadside ditching. 

Motorists should follow the posted signs to detour around the closure. 

The road will remain open for emergency vehicles. 

The City of Port Colborne thanks residents for their patience and cooperation as we complete these 
important infrastructure improvements. 

For more information on this project, contact our Public Works department at 905-835-2900 and 
press ‘9’.  
 

 
 


